
Weekly 
 

This Week’s Activities 
March 3-10, 2019 

 
Today 

First Service - 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday School Classes - all ages - 10:15 a.m. 

Second Service - 11:15 a.m. 
High School Ministry, 4:30 p.m. 

 
Monday 

Commission/Committee Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday 
Bible Study Fellowship, 6:30 p.m. 

Stephen Ministry, 6:30 p.m. 
 

Wednesday 
Ash Wednesday Service, 7:00 p.m. 

 
Thursday 

AHG/Trail Life Boys Troop Meetings, 6:30 p.m. 
Faith Seekers Alliance Housekirk, 6:30p.m. 

 
Saturday 

BSF Leaders’ Meeting, CWC, 6:00 a.m. 
Early Risers Housekirk, Hospitality Room, 8:00 a.m. 

 
Sunday, March 10 
Communion Sunday 
Glen Oaks, 2:00 p.m. 

High School Ministry, 4:30 p.m. 
Coram Deo Housekirk, 6:00 p.m. 



Our Weekly Concerns. New additions will be listed in bold 
print, and names will be removed upon request. Names left on for 
more than 3 weeks will be removed at the discretion of the office. 
Please keep these friends in your prayers: Pastor  Ed Jensen and 
Grace Reformed Presbyterian Church, Brian Anderson, Beth 
Boeckemeier, Shyanne Cooley, Judy Gaumer, Phil Groner, Ellen 
Kinnaird, Marilyn Lanham, Logan Lowrey, Paul Meinen, Julia Grace 
Neu, Nancy Swartzwelter,  Jerry Tuinstra, Sharon Wyckoff 
Willard.  

 
WESTMINSTER CONFESSION OF FAITH 

Question of the Week (answer on the back) 
 

Q:  What is required in the seventh commandment?   

March Communion Offering.  This month the Com-
munion Offering will go to the Robert Morrison Project 
to raise funds to translate the book “Expositional Preach-
ing into Farsi.  Are you willing to help Iranian pastors be-
come better expository preachers in their own tongue?       

 
Iran today is believed to have the fastest growing Christian church 
in the world.  Yet, Iranian Christians probably have the fewest num-
ber of Christian books in their own language; fewer than 100, and 
even fewer can be considered reformed.  Because of this great 
need, Westkirk’s partner in ministry, Robert Morrison Project 
(RMP), is dedicating more resources to translating reformed Chris-
tian titles into Farsi.  Once translated into Farsi, Iranian pastors will 
have a wonderful resource to help them more effectively preach to 
the growing number of new Iranian Christians. Will you please con-
sider a generous gift to help us complete this important project for 
the Iranian church? 

Joshua Christian Academy. Join us in celebrating the 10th Anni-
versary of JCA at their Annual Banquet on Friday, March 29, to be 
held at the Elwell Family Food Center on the Iowa State Fair-
grounds from 6:00 – 8:30 p.m.  Van Harden will the keynote speak-
er at the celebration. A number of complementary tickets are avail-
able.  Please contact Mona Yentes for more details 515-778-5433, 
ksyentes@gmail.com or sign up on the Connect Card.  

mailto:ksyentes@gmail.com


 
WOW Menu 

Cheeseburger and Fries, 
 Salad, Fruit and Cookie 

Westkirk Lunch and Learn.  On Tuesday, March 12 at 
noon Westkirk Lunch and Learn will meet in the Great Hall for a 
meal featuring pork loin. Leah Fry, a personal trainer from Fit for 
the King will speak to us about exercises folks with physical limita-
tions can use to maintain their health.  We will be done by 1:00, so 
you can still keep other appointments that afternoon.  If you can 
attend, please sign up on the Connect Card by Sunday, March 10.   

Operation Christmas Child – mark your calendar for 
OCC craft day! This is a great time for those Pinterest 
ideas! There are many boards dedicated to Operation 
Christmas Child, or revisit the crafts made here at 

Westkirk in October.  Join other crafters in the Great Hall on Sat-
urday, March 23, from 10:00 a.m. to noon for more fun making 
items to pack in November. Snacks and drinks will be provided. 
Please call or email Patricia Fitzgerald at 515-491-3946 or patri-
cia.l.fitz@gmail.com, with questions, or check out OCC’s website:  
www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/year-round-
packing-ideas. 

Church Softball League.  Grace Church has hosted an adult co-
ed softball league for about 20 years. They play other evangelical 
churches in the Des Moines area and have invited Westkirk to form 
a team to play in their league.  The league is a great place for unbe-
lievers to become acquainted and involved with believers, as well as 
helping believers/attenders get to know each other better. 
 
Games will begin in early May and will be played on Tuesday and 
Thursday evenings at 6:00 and 7:00 p.m. All games will be played at 
Grace Church (E. 25th St. and Aurora).  Each team will play one 
game per week, with 12 games guaranteed. Teams should have at 
least 4 women in the lineup at all times. Game balls will be provided. 
Cost is $120 per team for the entire summer, payable at the first 
game. 
 
If interested in playing on the Westkirk Team, please sign up on the 
Connect Card.   

mailto:cia.l.fitz@gmail.com,
http://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/year-round-


Westkirk Presbyterian Church 
2700 Colby Woods Drive, Urbandale, Iowa 50322 

515-253-0330   westkirk@westkirk.org 

A: The seventh commandment requireth the preservation of our 
own, and our neighbor's chastity, in heart, speech, and behavior.  

Fit For The King.  Westkirk’s Hannah Bailey will be the fitness 
instructor at the Body Gospel Boot Camp to be held at The Mission 
Church beginning tomorrow — March 4.  See below for more in-
formation and details on how to register for the class.  

mailto:westkirk@westkirk.org

